
COMMITTEE MEETING  
Held Monday, 11th April, 1960.  

 
 

Present:                               In the Chair the ex-Captain H. Greaves and eight members of the 
   Committee, Messrs. Baxendale, Bolt, Broadbent, Broucher, Buckley, 
   Lees, Plant, the treasurer and the secretary. 
 
HANDICAP COMMITEE. 
  The minutes of the meeting were read and approved. 
 
GREENS COMMITTEE          
 The minutes of the previous meeting were read and approved.   
    
         It was agreed that the Greens Committee, along with the professional and the 
 greenkeeper should get out a programme for the mowing of the fairways and 
 semi-rough. 
 
 R. Lees moved and J. Buckley seconded, that in regard to the area in the channel running 
 down to the hollow in front of the 8th green, which is enclosed by a whitewashed line, 
 “when a ball arrives inside this area it must be played off a tee peg”. 
   
 R. Lees proposed and W.O. Bolt seconded that the competition 2nd tee be used as a  
 temporary and experimental measure by members of the committee when playing the
 17th. 
 
 It was agreed that E. Brooks be allowed to buy a new wheelbarrow. 
 
 Brooks reported that the new boy Hurst, who commenced on April 4th, 1960 at £6.16.0. 
 per week, was progressing satisfactorily, and would later be able to drive the tractor and 
 use the power mowers. 
 
  R. Lees proposed and J. Buckley seconded that Quick’s service offer of 9 services in 12 
 months, at a set figure, be accepted. 
 
HOUSE COMMITTEE          
 The minutes of the previous meeting were read and approved.   
           
 The steward was asked to meet the committee, he had few complaints to offer, but did 
 require more crockery, and this matter was left to the house secretary and captain. 
           
 It was thought that the steward perhaps needed another supply of white jackets, and this 
 matter also was left to the house secretary.      
           
 The Steward was told that from and including Sunday, April 17th, and until further notice, 
 the Club house and bar would be open until 10 p.m. 
 
 
GENERAL COMMITTEE          
           
 The minutes of the previous meeting were read and approved.   



           
   

 Treasurer’s Report – Accounts passed for payment value £402.9.1d.   
           
 L. Butlin said that he had had some discussion with the Bank Manager concerning the 
 Club’s financial arrangements, and it had been agreed that the overdraft limit must be 
 lifted from £850 to £2250, and that £190 be paid on April 1st each year to reduce the 
 debit.          
           
 L. Butlin reported on his search into the leases concerning Mr. Rider’s application for land
 for erecting his proposed garage. Mr. Butlin was to continue his enquiries along with 
 Rupert Wood.          
           
 Proposed Urinals and use of shelters for this purpose – J. Buckley said he would go into 
 the matter further to consider the purchase of shelters no longer of use to the 
 Corporation. Mr. Butlin said he would provide Mr. Buckley with the names and address of 
 the contractors who were arranging the disposal of these shelters.   
           
 New Members: The following were elected 
 

Full Playing. Proposed Seconded 
H. Wolfenden H. Chadwick E.B. Hartley 
Mrs. A. Friar H.H. Broadbent E.B. Hartley 
Mrs. M. Bunting C.W. Ambler H.H. Broadbent 
Mrs. J. Clegg E.B. Hartley A.M. Clegg 
Mrs. G.S. Laird W. Hyde C. Lees 

 
Resignations: The following were accepted with regret.     
           
 F. Corbett       (full playing) 
 W. Hodkinson       (full playing)       
 W. Townsend         (full playing) 
 L.E. Clough      (full playing) 
 F. Rowell                 (full playing) 

A. Heathcote      (full playing)            
Mrs. C. Heathcote (social)        
 Mrs. L. Pickles        (social)        
 A.D. George            (junior boy)       
 C.H. Dixon               (social)        
 C.W. Marshall         (full) 

 
Transfers: 
 N. Wood – from provisional to full playing      
 J.V. Fiddian – from full playing to provisional 
 Mary B.  Walton – from full playing to social       
 
Correspondence: 
 
Hollinwood Golfing Society – it was agreed that this society be allowed to play on Thursday 
evening, May 12th, but they must commence between 5.45 p.m. and 6.30 p.m.   
          



 Official Handbook – The possibility of having this printed by the G.C. Association was    
 discussed again, and it was felt that this matter should remain under consideration.  

 
Eric B Hartley  Ex-Captain     5/5/60  Date. 

 
 


